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After reading “Disability Visibility" one thing become apparent to me. Almost all
of the writers suffered from societal stereotypes. One of the many stereotypes that I
have noticed is the mistaken idea that disabled people do not have the same emotions
that able bodied people do. In my Entry, I showed that disabled people are capable of
emotions the same as any other person. My poster shows half of the person in a
wheelchair, what people see on the outside. The other part shows what people do not
see, what is on the inside, their feelings.

There are many ways in which people can do better, by acknowledging the
feelings of the disabled. One way to do that is by putting yourself in that person's shoes.
Thinking about how they feel can help people treat others better. The first part of
Matthew 7:12, the New World Translation of the Holy Scriptures, says “All things,
therefore, that you want men to do to you, you also must do to them.” This wise advice
helps us to show compassion to people who are disabled and to everyone. It is also
important to not confuse a physical disability with a mental disability. Just because
someone is in a wheelchair does not mean that their mind is not working properly.

So, it is important to reject stereotypes. Also, we need to be able to put ourselves
in their shoes. Finally, we need to make sure to not confuse a physical disability with a
mental disability. If more people did this, then the world would be a much happier place.




